
Town of Wolfeboro 
Conservation Commission 

Public Notice 

 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Wolfeboro Conservation Commission has 
scheduled a site walk at the Town House and Tutt properties located off of 
Allen Road and Route 28/Center Street on Friday, September 17, 2021 at 

9:15 AM for the purposes of boundary marking.  
 


